
Sheriff's Office  

Posted on: January 13, 2017 

At Risk Missing Person - Case 201700196 

On Friday, January 13, 2017 at approximately 3 p.m. the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office received a report of 
an at-risk missing person.  A deputy met with the reporting party in Eureka who stated missing person Marilyn 
Marie Jarnaghan had not been seen or heard from since being released from the Humboldt County 
Correctional Facility at 6 a.m. on January 13th.  The reporting party stated Marilyn is developmentally disabled 
and is concerned for the safety of Marilyn. 

Marilyn is a 33 year old Indian female adult, 5’0” tall, 150 lbs, with brown hair and brown eyes. 

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is encouraged to 
call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-2539. 

Mike Downey 

Sheriff 

 

 

 


